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RESOLUI'Ioo

concerning

ACCIDENT AND SICKNESS INSl.JRAN::E FEE

for

INI'ERNATIONAL STUDENTS 00 J-l VISAS

FOR 1994-1995

February 4, 1994

•

•

WHEREAS,

WHEREAS,

RESOLVED,

RESOLVED,

The United States Government has established
standards for accident and sickness insurance
protection for particiPants in the Exchange
Visitor Program and international students on
J-l visas, and

The Board of Trustees of the COnnecticut
State University systan has authorized an
insurance program for such individuals which
canplies with federal standards, therefore
be it

That the Board of Trustees of the COnnecticut
State University authorizes the imposition of
an accident and sickness insurance fee of
$433 for the academic year 1994-1995 for
students who are particiPants in the Exchange
Visitor Program and for international students
on J-l visas, and be it

That the President of the COnnecticut State
University systan is authorized to prorate
the above annual fee into fall and spring
semester fees or fees for other appropriate
ti.ne Periods in keeping with the pattern
established for the regular CSU student
insurance program.
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